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Hickory Room, Student Center 
Panelist: Sylvia Beyer, Fabrice Conte-

Williamson, Meredith McGinley,  
John Navarro  

 

The Respondus and Turnitin products have been in 
use for two academic years. Respondus offers two 
functions; (i) it monitors students during a test taking 
event using the student’s webcam and (ii) the 
student’s web browser is “locked down” so students 
cannot access digital resources.   
Turnitin provides a plagiarism checking of student 
submissions; results can be viewed only by the 
instructor or given to students for self-checking 
purposes.  

At this session the faculty panel will discuss their 
experiences using these tools. They will identify 
strengths and weaknesses and provide examples of 
how the product was utilized in their course(s). They 
will also share their impression of the student 
perspective.  

Survey data revealed that all who participated intend 
to keep using Turnitin, but the results were varied for 
Respondus. A summary of this data will be provided. 
 

 
   Light Refreshments will be served. 

      Respondus/Turnitin: Faculty Perspectives  
 


